
 
  

Allison Bates Wannop, Esq. 
Director 
44 North, PLC. 

Allison@44northlaw.com 
(802) 342-5544 
460 Martel Lane • Saint George, VT 05495 

 
       January 29, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE:  Docket DE 19-197, Development of a Statewide, Multi-Use Online Energy Data 

Platform 
Service List Change 

 
Dear Director Howland, 
 
Please remove me from the service list for this docket.  Paul Hines, CEO of Packetized Energy 
Technologies, Inc., will continue to receive service on behalf of Packetized Energy.   
 
Thank you.  Please let me know if there are any questions or issues. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
  

Allison Bates Wannop, Esq. 
allison@44northlaw.com 
44 North, PLC. 
on behalf of  
Packetized Energy Technologies, Inc. 

  
  
 
cc: Service List via electronic mail 


